will be important that associated papers published
regarding these guidelines should highlight how utilising best practice
tariff could be a lever for achieving implementation.

General It is encouraging that the role of the nurse is discussed and included
throughout the document and acknowledged as clinicians. The
advanced nurse practitioner role will be key to development of such
services and improved patient care and choice. This guideline will

were raised during the
guideline development process. It is important that guideline groups
continue to have nurse representation and we find it encouraging that

this is seen as an equal

and valued voice.
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